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Site Inspection Report of DFO 

1. A proposal has been received by this office from PHE Division Nowshera 

for diversion (under FCA, 1980) of 0.05 Ha of forest land for non- 

orestry purpose. The subject envisages the use of forest land for 

construction of Ground Storage Reservoir & Laying of Rising Main Pipe 

line. The site inspection of the land involved in the proposal has been 

done by me on 05-02-2021. On inspection of the site, it is found that 

the land required by the User agency is a forest land measuring 0.05 

ha. The requirement of forest land is proposed by the user agency in 

Col.2 of part-I is unavoidable and is barest minimum required for the 

project. 
2. Whether any rare/endangered/unique species of flora and fauna found 

in the area:- Nil 

3. Whether any protected archaeological/heritage site/defence 

establishment or any other important monument is located in the area: 

Nil 

4. The user agency has not violated the provisions of the FCA, 1980 and 

no work has been started without proper sanction. 

5. Specific recommendation:- The case is recommended for acceptance 

under FCA, 1980. 

(Suresh Manda, IFS) 
Divisional Forest Officer 

Nowshera Forest Division 
Nowshera 
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